
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/24/24 
Re: UWW- Long Term Traffic Solutions 
 
 
UWW Police Department recently held a meeting with Captain Dan Meyer from the 
Whitewater Police Department, Brad Marquardt, Director of the Department of Public Works 
(DPW), and myself regarding pedestrian safety along Starin Road. The discussion focused on the 
stretch of Starin Road between Warhawk Drive and Graham Avenue. 
 
Given the significance of the safety concerns raised and the potential impact of the proposed 
changes, it is recommended that the Common Council review these recommendations and 
decide on the best course of action to address these issues. 
 
Attached to this memo are documents UWW Police department had us review. 
 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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